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bringing together on one platform of 
such noted educators as Dr. Robert 
Russt Meton, principal of Tiskeree 
institute: Dr. Thomas Elsa Jones, 
president of Fisk university; Dr. 
Henry J. Cadbury, head of the de- 
parunent of RibNeal Hterature, Bryn 
Mawr: Mrs. Mary Mecteod Bethune, 
Principat of Bethune-Cookman col- 
lege, supplemented by the Lincoln 
Glea club, directed by James FE. 
Dorsey, {8 a feat worth recording. Ou 
Sunday, Dee. 8 at 3 o’clock, in the 
Garrick theater, Philadelphia. there 
will be held a meeting sponsored by 
the American Interracial Peace com- 
miitee, at which all the above will be 
present, 

Lestie Pinckney Hill, chairman of 
the American Interraclal Peace com- 
mittee, Will preside, and Alice Dun- 
bar-Netson. executive seerctary, will 
give 2 brief report of the work of 
the past six months. 
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